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March 4, 2010 
 
 
Re: Vision Hollow Metal 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
I am writing this letter in appreciation for the outstanding products and service we receive from Vision 
Hollow Metal. 
 
Your customer service personal are extremely helpful and knowledgeable with the products you supply 
and do their utmost to provide us with the most expedient lead times in the industry.  Your competitive 
lead-times for standard and custom products allow us to fulfill our supply contracts without delay and 
ahead of many competitors. 
 
I would also like to add that the product quality has been exceptional, with very consistent tolerances 
allowing our assembly/welding shop to maintain the quality and detail our customers demand.   
 
Any problems that occurred have been dealt with promptly with no hesitations. 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
 
Gord Anderson  
General Manager  


